




of medical treatment where an employer is involved. Any changes to medical standards, or even if no 

substantial changes are made, should aim to enhance the independence of treating professionals 

from employer influence. 

There is a system in place, it simply requires regulatory support in order to encourage employers to 

play their part and support drivers while they do theirs. 
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